## NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE MEETING OF THE ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS

Because there is no business to come before the Zoning Board of Appeals, the meeting scheduled for Tuesday, March 21, 2017, at 6:30 p.m. has been cancelled.

The next regular meeting of the Zoning Board of Appeals will take place on Tuesday, April 18, 2017, at 6:30 p.m. in Council Chambers, City Hall, 333 West Ellsworth Street, Midland, Michigan.

C. Bradley Kaye

C. Bradley Kaye, AICP, CFM Assistant City Manager for Development Services

2-27-17